18/07/2023, 08:27 Rates Objections

Rates Objections
admin@sandbaaiforum.co.za | THU JUL 13 1:25 PM | 2 min read

Dear Johette,
I hope this message finds you well.

We are currently undertaking a comprehensive review on behalf of multiple individuals who have recently
lodged objections. The majority of these individuals have received rejection letters from the Valuer of the
Overstrand Municipality. In this process, we are collaborating with other participating ratepayer

associations. Yesterday, we received the breakdown for Sandbaai via the Hermanus Ratepayers Association, and
we greatly appreciate your prompt response. However, we still require the comprehensive breakdown for all the

other areas.

In order to assist us in this process without loss of crucial time limits for appeals, I kindly request the following

information from you:

1. A breakdown of the valuations for each residential area.

2. Number of objections that have been filed for each residential area.

3. Number of the valuations that have been rejected for each residential area.

4. Lastly, I kindly request clarity regarding the cost implications for individuals who wish to file an appeal
against the rejected objections.

I would greatly appreciate your prompt assistance in providing this information. It would be helpful if I could
receive it by the end of today as it seems you already have it available in the requested format. Thank you in
advance for your cooperation.

Thank you in advance.

Best regards,

Dennis Ras

Coordinator and Facilitator

Sandbaai Inwoners/Residents Forum
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